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WE ARE ON THE FRONT 
PAGE OF GOOD 

NEIGHBOURS NEWS 

 

Mrs Uttley kindly helped St Alban’s 
apply for a donation from GNN 
Community Award Scheme to buy 
a writing shed for our foundation 
stage.  

Most children love to play outside 
in the fresh air and we actively 
encourage this to improve health 
and emotional wellbeing. The new 
writing shed encourages children 
to read and write in the great 
outdoors. Thank you GNN and Mrs 
Uttley for your support.  

 

SCHOOL SANDWICHES 

We have noticed that a few 
children eating homemade 
packed lunches are throwing 
their unfinished food in the bin. 
When we have noticed this 
happening we have contacted 
parents. To help parents monitor 
how much their child is eating at 
school we are asking them to 
take home their leftover food 
and packaging.    

 
MORE BOOKBUSTER BOOKS 

ARE ON THE WAY!   

 
House Sinai and Mrs Gomersall 
have raised £180 from selling 
homemade heart cookies. Every 
penny will go towards buying 
extra books for our Book Buster 
Club. 
  
Thank you for supporting the 
school by purchasing the tasty 
treats. 
 
 

E- SAFETY  

 
School have been asked lots of 
questions over the last week 
about MOMO. Rotherham’s 
safeguarding team have been in 
contact and recommended that 
schools share the Rotherham 
Power website which has up to 
date information on there 
(under the parent tab) about 
MOMO plus other sites such as 
Tik Tok.  There are 
downloadable resources 
available on the website as well 
– it is an excellent resource! 
  
Please have a look at the 
website:    

 

 

www.rotherhampower.co.uk 

 
Thursday 

28th March 
9-12 

Y1 Parent 
Technology 

Morning 
1st April  Parent 

Evening 
Week  

Tuesday 9th 
April, 

9:00am 

Easter Service 
at Church  

Friday 12th 
April, 

1:30pm 

School Closes  

 
   VOCABULARY PARADE  

On Thursday, staff and children 
dressed as a word. The 
costumes were fantastic and 
ranged from puzzled, jam, 
fatigue and onomatopoeia. The 
children loved showing off their 
creative costumes during a 
whole school vocabulary 
parade.  

St Alban’s are involved in a local 
vocabulary project to help 
further develop children’s word 
consciousness, which has been 
proven to improve reading 
comprehension. The day was a 
superb opportunity to talk 
about words in different 
contexts. Thank you for your 
support and for putting so 
much effort into the children’s 
costumes. We have put a 
portfolio of photos on the 
school website.  

http://www.rotherhampower.co.uk/
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